
Macarthur Collegians Bridge Club 
 N E W S L E T T E R  N O  3 6 –  D E C  2 0 1 7   

Dear Member: 
Vi Martin, Director has asked that the information below be made available to you. 
Source: ABF Newsletter No 188 November 2017 

 
 No Bridge Tuesday night, 12th December— no room is   

available at the Catholic Club 
 
 Bridge is ON Saturday 23rd December 
 
 No Bridge Tuesday night 26th December—Boxing Day 
 
 Bridge is ON Thursday 28th December and Saturday 30th 

December 
 
 Bridge is ON Tuesday night 2nd January 2018 

Until next time…... 

Sue McGarrity 


